Memorandum

Date: September 3, 2010

To: Honorable Janet Wolf, Chair and Members
of the Board of Supervisors

From: David Matson, Housing and Community
Development

Subject: Continuance of Santa Barbara South Coast Tourism Business
Improvement District

CC: Michael F. Brown, CEO
Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board

Due to a change in the docket calendar for the City of Santa Barbara’s final
hearing on the Santa Barbara South Coast Tourism Business Improvement
District, | am requesting that this item to be continued to the September 21, 2010
meeting.



